
DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY 

MALI FAX, N.S

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT March 3, 1925.

Mr. Tilfrid Bovey*
Assistant to the Principal, 

McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir:

President Mackenzie asked me at 

the time of its receipt to aclmowledge your 

letter of February 3rd, and I regret that it 

was inadvertently overlooked. He wished me 

to thank you for the report of the Robert 

Bruce Bursaries and Scholarships for the year 

1923-24, which you enclosed.

hjh/r.

Yours very truly

Secretary to the President


